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Corrigendum in the Document for Expression of Interest (EOI) for 

Empanelment of ‘Consultant Chartered Accountant’ In Uttar Pradesh 

Expressways Industrial Development Authority (UPEIDA) 

 
 

Uttar Pradesh Expressways Industrial Development Authority (UPEIDA) 
2nd Floor, Paryatan Bhawan, C-13, Vipin Khand, Gomti Nagar, Lucknow-226010 India 

Phone : +91 522 2307592/2307542 Fax : +91 522 4013560 E-mail: upeida.finance@gmail.com 

Expression of Interest for Empanelment of ‘Consultant Chartered Accountant’ In 

Uttar Pradesh Expressways Industrial Development Authority 

Reference No. : UPEIDA/6338/2024 Issue Date : 20 January 2024 

Corrigendum / Amendments / Clarifications No. 1 dated 30 January 2024 

In the light of certain typographical observations in the document of the Expression of 

Interest for Empanelment of ‘Consultant Chartered Accountant’ in UPEIDA, a corrigendum 

to the Document for Invitation of Application for the captioned purpose has been made at 

certain places of the Document, more particularly in respect of the item 3. in the table in the 

Annexure 8 : The Financial Proposal for Empanelment for “Consultant Chartered 

Accountant” in UPEIDA. This corrected item 3. may please be read as follows:- 

  

3 Consolidated amount of  

remuneration for work as Consultant 

Chartered Accountant in UPEIDA for 

the whole financial accounting year 

2024-25 

(including all costs to UPEIDA but 

excluding applicable taxes) 

[Please refer to the para 4. of the 

Document of EOI] 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
(Amount in Rupees - in both the words 
and the figures) 

 

This Corrigendum will become an integral part of the Document for Invitation of 

Application for Appointment of Consultant Chartered Accountant In Uttar Pradesh 

Expressways Industrial Development Authority (Ref. No. UPEIDA/6338/2024) issued on 20 

January 2024. All the terms and conditions/clauses of the aforesaid Document shall be read 

keeping this corrigendum in view. All other terms and conditions of the aforesaid 

Document shall remain unchanged. 

Accordingly, the revised document of the Expression of Interest is being posted on the 

website of UPEIDA in replacement of the document posted earlier on the website of 

UPEIDA. The applicants may please use the revised Document. 

Additional Chief Executive Officer, U.P. Expressways Industrial Development Authority (UPEIDA) 
 

 


